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Dear Parents,
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The Choir have been asked to entertain the Doddington 100 Club during the afternoon of Thursday, 20™
July at the Church Rooms. The children will walk to the Church Rooms, so please could you ensure that
they have the appropriate outer clothing depending on the weather.

Choir - Doddington 100 Club

Yours sincerely,

S. Hawrisovw

S. Harrison (Mrs.)
Music Co-ordinator
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